



1 Modderfontein Road, Sandringham, 2031 Tel: +27 (0)11 386 6072 Fax: +27 (0)11 386 6073

Reference: 2021/22 Tariff Increase

Dr Keith Cloete Head of Department

Western Cape Department of Health

Mr. Simon Kaye Chief Financial Officer Western Cape Department of Health

01 October 2021

Dear Dr Cloete

On behalf of the National Health Laboratory Service Board I would like to inform you of the 2021/22 financial year tariff increase in accordance with clause 20 (b) of the NHLS Act 2000. The Honourable Minister of Health, Dr MJ Phaahla has approved an annual price increase of 3.0%.

These prices will be increased effective 01 November 2021.

We would like to thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Chief Executive Officer

Practice number 5200296